



Sample message to members of the Ways and Means Committee

Dear Congressman Larson,

As an educator, I am encouraged to see an increased support for a repeal of WEP/GPO including the recent November 20th Subcommittee Hearing. I am asking you to now push for a mark-up session on HR 82 to move this important legislation forward. WEP/GPO impacts teachers and public servants across the country. This issue not only takes money away from committed public servants who have paid into the system, but also deters people from becoming public servants like teachers and police officers. We need to push for a repeal on all fronts to ensure shortages don't get worse.

Thank you,
Joslyn DeLancey
21 Oak Street, Hartford